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NEWS RELEASE 

Rift Valley Resources Announces New CEO 

February 17, 2022 – Vancouver, British Columbia - Rift Valley Resources Corp (the 

“Company”) (CSE: RVR) – is pleased to announce that Thomas Kennedy, a director of the 

Company, has been appointed as the CEO of the Company, effective immediately. To facilitate this 

change, Griffin Jones has stepped down as CEO and a director of the Company.   

On Behalf of the Board of Directors  

Thomas Kennedy 

CEO 

For more information, please contact Thomas Kennedy at 604.682.2928 or visit the company website 

at www.riftvalleyresources.ca.  

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services provider has reviewed or 

accepted responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of the content of this news release. 


